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MINI BLITZ- Weeks 1 & 2
‘Treat each other with respect. This
is how we be our best!’

2015 Term 3 Week 1 Newsletter

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be
held on Friday 17th June at 2.50pm.

Fitness for all! 8.30am-8.50am
Welcome Back Wednesday Morning on the basketball court

Welcome back to all our students, staff, families and a chilly start to Term Three! We hope that the holidays were a
safe and refreshing one for the students. The term ahead sees lots happening in the learning spaces as well as some

school community events. One of those is the Grandparents Day liturgy happening on Friday

¢

A

24" July at 10am. It's a special day and one that is always well supported by our families and (1)
" Woolworths

earng,
learn

friends. Another one for the diary is Parent Teacher Interviews to be held in Week Four. More

details will come regarding the interviews in the coming weeks.

Earn & Learn  Earn & Learn begins today! Anyone from our school community- parents,

students, staff, family and friends, etc. can collect stickers to place on their sticker cards. For every $10 spent at
Woolworths, you receive one sticker. In the past few years we have been very fortunate to receive educational

equipment via the successful support of the stickers from families in our school.

Thank you Sacred Heart

M Price may be on Long Service leave but he is still doing his bit in passing on his
well wishes and a generous donation of 47, 892 Vatu ($560) to the Sacred Heart Port
Villa Primary School in Vanuatu. What may seem like a small donation is going a
long way in supporting the school after recent events. Mr Price mentioned last term
in the newsletter that the Sacred Heart School in Port Vila, offer a breakfast and
lunch program for their students similar to our own breakfast program here at school.
During the cyclones their gardens were decimated and they were struggling to run
their program until the gardens regrow. We thank all our school community for their

donations and look forward to hearing about their progress.

Cheers. Dean

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Staff Profile

Maureen McLarty

~

Position: Bridging Centre Teacher
Interests: Reading and shopping
Football Team: Essendon

Favourite Food/s: Chocolate coated

licorice

Currently Reading: Anything I can stay
awake to read!

Favourite Holiday Destination: Fiji

3 people you'd invite to dinner: My
Mum, the Queen and a good friend.

What would you do with your last $507?
Go to Rich Glen and eat Ros’ chocolate
cake

Favourite Movie: Cool Runnings

Favourite Quote: “If you fail harder, you
succeed!”

Someone you admire: My Mum

What do you love about our school:
3/4MC!!! That we are all one, on a
journey together in education- teachers,
students, parents and the wider
community!

Term 3 Week 1

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Thanks to all those families who have returned the Reconciliation note. If
you still haven't done so could I please have them back ASAP.

The program commences with a Parent Information evening on July 29th
at 7pm in the Mercy Centre and every child participating in the
program, needs to have an adult representative at this meeting. It is not
necessary for the children to attend. The 4 week home based program
will then commence and the culmination will be the Reconciliation
Ceremony at Sacred

Heart Church, on September 8th at 7pm. If anyone knows of any
children who would like to be involved in the Sacramental journey, but
do not attend Sacred Heart Primary could you please ask them to contact

me at school or via my email.

Grandparent’s Day

We will be celebrating Grandparent’s Day in conjunction with the Feast
of St Anne and St Joachim, (Jesus’ grandparents) with a liturgy on Friday
24th of July at 10 am in the Mercy Centre. We hope to see many

Grandparents there to help us celebrate this special feast.

Children’s Mass
Our first Children’s Mass for Term 3 is to be held on Sunday, July 26th.It
would be great to have some new faces involved so if your child would

like to participate in this Mass please email me.

Stay warm,
Meegan Mclnness REC

mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

EARN & LEARN 2015

We are excited to be taking part in the Woolworths Earn & Learn

program. You can help our school by collecting Woolworths Earn &
Learn Points. Just collect Woolworths Earn & Learn Points when you
shop at Woolworths between Monday 15 July and Tuesday 8
September 2015. We will redeem these for awesome educational
resources for our school.

Simply pop them onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Points Sheet and
once it's completed, just bring it back to school or drop it into the
Collection Box at your local Woolies. The more we collect, the more
we can redeem. There are thousands of products available through
the Woolworths Earn & Learn program, and we'd like to get lots of
new gear! Products in the range include resources for mathematics,
English, science, art & crafts, through to sports gear, library supplies
and more.

We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful

program. If you have any questions, please ask at school.
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Pastoral Wellbeing Janine Buerckner

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Welcome back to Term 3. If you have any issues that you’d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or
their social or emotional wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.
Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school and begins again this week. The

Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

I have a number of very good books that may support and continue to develop your parenting skills. Please come
to my office if you’d like to borrow any of the following or if you’'d like to find out more about any of the books.
‘“Why First Borns Rule the World and Last Borns Want to Change It’ — Michael Grose

‘Teach Your Kids to SHRUG!” — Michael Grose

THRIVING! — Michael Grose

Best Behaviour — Michael Grose

10 Golden Rules for Parenting Success in 2015
Michael Grose

The requirements for effective parenting are changing rapidly, just as the profile of parents is
changing. Australian parents are now older than ever (30-34 is now the peak child-bearing age
group). Families are smaller than ever (over 50% have two children or less). And as children as a L1 |

percentage of the population shrink (1 in 6 of our population is under 15, compared to 1 in 3 in
developing countries), we are less knowledgeable about children than ever.

If you add to this mix that children are growing up at the speed of light, information
technology can make parents seem redundant, and increasingly parents claim lack of time
is their biggest impediment to effective parenting. So what is a parent to do?

Each week, this term, I'll include one of Michael’s 10 golden rules to guide you along your parenting journey in 2015:
1. Talk more

With families shrinking, kids getting busier and tech devices rapidly multiplying the opportunities for family
members to engage in face-to-face talk is under serious attack. Regardless of their age, the best way to influence your
children is talk to them. The kitchen table is one place to do this, but there are plenty of other places where you can
talk. If talk becomes difficult, try driving with a child or young person in the car with the radio off. They are bound to
break sooner or later.

For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

@ ) Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at, at home.

& (> Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about
‘@Dj\ 6\’ the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your
R—

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level:

** As you read a story with your child, practise breaking up sentences into words. Say a sentence, and encourage your
child to repeat it out loud. Then, ask your child to tap, jump or count on his/her fingers the number of words in the
sentence. This is important to help your child hear and discriminate word boundaries. For example, ‘Tap for each

word you hear in this sentence: “It is racing after me”. (5 taps).
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For older kids, say a sentence out of their reader/book and see if you can reorder the words to make new sentences.

For example, the sentence, “I can run fast and swim far.” can be reordered to make: “I can run far and swim fast.” or

“Can I run fast and swim far?”

Here are some sentences to start you off (remember to choose sentences from your child’s book/reader):

a. Mike has a red lolly and Sarah has a blue ball.
She went to the shops after she went to the pool.

b.
c. Please move quickly to the door.
d.

Lucy painted a picture of Mike while he rode his bike.

and the loss of loved ones:
Byron's dad, Sam Brogan.

Max, Grace, Ava and Hannah.

Condolences

Our thoughts and prayers go out to the following families and students at our school
* Sympathy to Byron, Trudy, Jesse (3/4G) and Mia (Prep S) Brogan on the death of

* Sympathy to the Loughnan families on the passing of Garry, an uncle to Mitchell,

BASKETBALL TRAINING FOR ANY YMBA
PLAYER, IN BETWEEN SEASONS

Nat Weston will be taking basketball training for
any player, of any level, on a Tuesday night at
the Sacred Heart MPB. Training will be for any
U10, U12 or U14 player who would like to learn
more of the skills of basketball and get some
practice in. Gold coin donation and bring a drink
and basketball.
Dates are as follows - all from 4.30pm - 5.30pm at
the Sacred Heart MPB: Tuesday 14t July,
Tuesday 21st July, Tuesday 28th July, Tuesday 4t
August

Have you heard ?
It’s Time to Save the Date!

It is trivia night time again!
The most anticipated night of the calender year.
Bookings essential.
Don’t be disappointed as tables fill fast.

Date: Friday 31st July * Time : 7pm * Where: Mulwala
Civic Centre * Cost $10 per person. * BYO drinks and
nibbles

Tables of 8 people. If you don’t have enough people to

make a table of your own, come along and join a table.
For inquiries and bookings: Mulwala Pre School 57441028
Great prizes, games and a fun night out!

Term 3 Week 1

July 15 2015

Page 5




Library Mrs Ryan o
Welcome back

Yes, we had the Premiers' Reading Challenge 2015 party . It was held yesterday and the children enjoyed themselves
and thought it was an awesome party. The food was prepared by Mrs. Nieuwenhout and there was lots of delicious
food , both hot and cold foods. There was a drink for each child as well. Mrs. Phillips assisted with the Prep children
and a huge thank you goes to Mrs. Phillips. Mrs. Van Den Bosch helped with the set up, the party and the clean up
of the party. Thank you so much Kerryn for the assistance you provided to make this party such a success.
Congratulations to all our students who completed the challenge at our school this year. Your manners were
wonderful at the PRC party. Two children who completed the challenge last term were Kaylee Denys and Kaitlyn
Denys. All Premiers Reading Challenge data was sent away towards the end of Term 2, 2015. Special
congratulations go to Mr. Boulton and 5B and Miss O' Dwyer and 3/ 4C as the children in these classes who were
registered in the PRC challenge completed the challenge. This is recognised as a wonderful achievement by our

school and the Premiers' Reading Challenge department.

Music Mrs Cussen

Music Awards- Week 11
Emily Demaio for the enthusiastic was you participated in the A3 concert, you looked like you really
enjoyed it. You are a star.
Hayley Galpin for your preparation and how beautifully you introduced our song, 'Here You Lie" at the
A3 concert. You made us proud.

Festival of the Sacred- A3 Singing in Wodonga
A huge congratulations to our wonderful and talented Grade 5/6 children who represented our school
magnificently at the A3 Sandhurst 'Arts Alive' performance last term. Your preparation and hard work
prior to the day culminated in a wonderful and enthusiastic performance. Hayley Galpin, Caden Miller,
Bella Seamer, James Watt, Molly McMillan, Max Saxton, Airie Preer, Stella Mulquinney and James Shaw
all had an individual part to play and did themselves and our school proud. Thanks to the few parents
who made the trip over to see us perform, your support was tremendous.
A job well done guys, I'm sure you will remember that experience for a long time.
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Foundation (Prep) News

Prep A Awards Culminating Day

Matilda Clayton - another great
week of being your best and a
great listener in learning time

Thankyou to everyone who came to our first
Culminating Day. It was a fabulous afternoon.
The students loved being the ‘host’, showing

Ollie Watson - for becoming a their families what they are learning and
more ‘tuned in’ learner and for what they do in our learning spaces.
completing some very tricky - and
+ sums!

Prep C Awards

Matilda Clayton - another great

week of being your best and a

great listener in learning time.
Well done Matilda.

Lilli Rogasch - trying hard to be
your best in the classroom and
helping others during our Japanese
lesson. Keep it up Lil!

Please take some time to check the lost property tub this
week. Anything unclaimed will be thrown out Friday.

There are also several jumpers. They will be washed

Max Vodusek - trying extra hard and donated to St. Vinnies if unclaimed.
in reading and writing to give
everything a go. Well done Max! W@L@("’)m@ CBQC)I{;

We are all looking forward to a great Term 3

Prep S Awards A Prep Post will be sent home next week

Charlotte Wallace - the terrific
effort you have put into your
reading and writing. Keep it up JOURNALS
Charlotte!

Please take the time to complete the ‘Two stars and
a Wish’ Parent page. This is an opportunity for you to
reflect with your child on their success and make a
goal (wish) for Semester 2. Feel free to add an
additional comments in the space provided.

Liam Mansfield - the awesome way
you listened to Sensei and
participated in our Japanese song.

PLEASE RETURN LEARNING JOURNALS!

Alison Stacey . Jen Sagaidak =" Kellie Cowan

astacev@shvarrawonaa.catholic.edu.au isagaidak@shvarrawonaa.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shvarrawonaa.catholic.edu.au
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What's On?

Reports and Learning Journals
These were sent out during the last week of
Term Two. If you have any questions or
concerns regarding either of these, please see

Welcome back to another term! We hope you all your child’s teacher.
enjoyed your holidays and are feeling rejuvenated
and ready for another fun filled term.

1/2H Art and 1/2T Library
1/2H will have Art on a Thursday at 2pm
1/2T will have Library on a Monday at
10.15am

Parent Helpers
A note for parent helper availability will be

sent out in the coming week.

POOOOOCES

DISCOVERY CENTRE AWARDS
TERM TWO, WEEK ELEVEN

Leah Appleton for having a fantastic term. Well done.

Mylah Kennedy for a great work ethic and attention to
detail in all tasks.

Jack Dobson for your creative and SUPER narrative in

000050004

Max Loughnan for your wonderful reading progress and
being able to break up some complex words. This term, we will be focusing on the following areas.
Ollie Nagle for an outstanding semester of work,
always putting in 100% and producing high quality
work.

Religious Education - “Jesus Helps Me To Choose”

Inquiry - “Discovering Australia”

This week, we will be focusing on the following areas.
Writing - Reports

Grammar - Verbs
Mathematics - 2D Shapes

Cheree Tregoning. Lisa Handreck °Kayte Barton .Monica Van Roy .

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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return your

Bridging Centre News gt

Welcome back from a wintery break. We hope you are all rested and o) A B k
ready for a wonderful term. It is perfect weather for reading a book or en oo

playing a board game together. Open a book

And you will find,
People and places of every kind;

Open a book
We awve very proud of Mitchell Loughnan who- iy representing ﬁnd K(.)u can be, "
ouwr school in Melbowrne for State Cross Country. Best of luck; nything you want to be;
Mitchell. Open a book

And you can share,

Wondrous words you find in there
Open a book

And | will too,

You read to me,

And I'll read to youl!

Literacy News.
We are very excited to begin our Open Literacy Block in Week
2. The children will be engaged in curriculum and skill based
workshops, lectures and independent tasks. They will be

supported throughout their independent time by our talented,
roaming teachers and sharing their learning with their class at
the end of each session.

Parish Mass
3/4H & 3/4W this Friday if your
would like to join us.

Congratulations to our Weekly Award Winners.

Georgia Phillips for always displaying the 3Bs and for your wonderful approach and attitude towards your
learning. What a star!

Axel Doherty for ‘self umpiring’ and making right choices in the learning space and the yard. You can do it!

Darby Pendergast for trying hard to make right choices in the learning space. You are beginning to acknowledge
these yourself. That takes skill. Believe in yourself Darby, I do.

Savannah Wallden for your all round efforts this term. You are such a great roll model for your classmates. Keep
up the fabulous work. You are a star!

Mia Crothers for your fantastic contribution in class. You always involve yourself in class tasks and give your best.
Well done!

Xavier Martin for the great attitude you have shown towards our new Literacy Workshops. You used your
independent time efficiently and always give your best.

Hollie Warner for your positive approach to learning and the way you embraced the new Literacy block.
Gabby Leimgruber for your consistent approach to learning and showing your 3Bs.
Violet Elliott for a fabulous semester of work. Your positive attitude to learning is outstanding.

Bridging Centre Student for awesome ‘Save The Minions’ or ‘Sell the Minions’ packages. Great thinking, planning,

constructing and testing. @
| &
Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell
) ® &
Mel Whiteley Caitlin O’'Dwyer Kirby Hillier Patrice Goldman

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News

Class Awards

Stella Mulquiney (5B): for your awesome
acting at the Festival of the Sacred and backing it
up with your theatrical hosting skills during our
Space Game Show Day!

Luke Phillips (5B): for a terrific second term.
You should be proud of the gains you have made
aml*(oss all curriculum areas. Enjoy your break
Lukel

Airlie Preer (50): For your fantastic solo
performance at the Festival of the Sacred. Your
singing was beautiful. Thanks for sharing your
special talent! Well done Airlie.

Miss O’Sullivan(50): For getting engaged on
the last week of Term. Congratulations on your
news.

Angela Cai (6C): For a fantastic term of

learning and development. You

gave achieved a lot. Congratulations on all you’ve
one.

Josh Baer (6C): For your informative, creative

and amazing ‘Natural Disaster’ keynote

presentation. You persisted and made it all

worthwhile.

Josh McInness (6L): for the thought and
effort you put into all areas of your school work~
your ‘Natural Disasters’ keynote presentation was
tantasticl

Claudia Lazar (6L): for finishing off Term 2
on a really positive note ~ putting in your best
effort, academically and personally, and aiming
to improve all areas of your learning.

= |l =1 = | = | sa

\L'E/ADIERISIH 1P

QOur Learning Intentions ....

** Numeracy :
Fractions, Decimals & Percentages £ :,"

¢ Literacy
Spelling blends ~ ie & are €
Writing ~ Report writing / Narratlve

¢ Religious Education

Coming Up....
% Friday 24t July
. Grandparents Liturgy

* Zone Sports Day .. Wangaratta @
* Friday 315t July
Lightning Premiership .. Yarrawonga

* Thursday 6" August
Netball Victoria School Championship

>

L)

D)

L)

0

L)

* Friday 7'h August .
Regional Sports Day.. Benalla (5’@

Sunday 234 — Tuesday 25 August J
Year 5 Camp .. Bendigo :

0

L)

0’0

Reconciliation .
X Inquiry
Gold (Year 5) & Parliament (Year 6)
[T
Camp Notes

All the children in Year 6 have received their
camp notes. Year 5 notes will be going home by
the end of the week. Please make sure these are
filled out and returned asap. Year 5 camp note is

in week 7 this term (Sun 23 - Tues 25" Aug)

and Year 6 camp is the 2 week of term 4.

Times Tables
As you would have read in the children’s reports,
all our Numeracy work in the Leadership Centre
centred on number and place value in Semester
One. As we begin moving into other areas it is
really important for the children to continue
practising their times tables daily. Although this
will be done at school, we are asking for your
help to continue the practlse at home to give the
children the best chance of learning and
understanding their tables. This will help them in
all other areas of their Maths.

Jumpers

With the cold weather well and truly upon us

most of the children in the Leadership Centre
have been wearing their jumpers. Unfortunately
when the children take them off during the day

we are finding many jumpers have no names.
PLEASE ensure all jumpers are clearly named so
that they can be returned to their owner if found.

Sacred Heart College Year 7 enrolment
Sacred Heart College’s enrolment transition
Interviews will commence from next Monday July
20th, for students attending SHC in 2016 and
their parents These interviews will be conducted
over a 2 week period. Families who are yet to
submit their enrolment form are encouraged to
do so by this Friday, July 17. Parents will be
contacted by the College to arrange a suitable
time for the transition interview. If you have any
questions please contact Mrs Eleanor Haynes at
the College on 57421300.

Daniel Boulton. Meg O’Sullivan . Dean Carroll . Lynne Lawless 0

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
+ dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Term 3 Week 1
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Parents & Friends News

2015 Fete: An enthusiastic group have been working on ideas for the fete this year, which will be held on Friday 234
October. If you have any suggestions for the fete this year please send them to Amanda Mansfield (email address
below) or come to the next meeting which will be held on Monday 20t July at 6.30pm at the Primary school campus.
Splash n” Dash: The date for next year is 5t/6th March 2016 and the event will include a half marathon. The Splash n’

Dash committee are excited about the half marathon being included and hope that it will attract more runners. The

Mulwala Ski Club have committed to supporting the event next year.
P&F funds have recently been used for the multimedia system and speakers in the multi-purpose building. This
fantastic technology was showcased at Sacred Heart Day and a big thankyou goes to Meegan Mclnness for organising

the project.

The next Parents & Friends meeting will be held on Monday 20t July at 7.30pm at the Primary school campus. The
fete meeting will be held before the P&F at 6.30pm. All welcome.

Secretary: Amanda Mansfield - email: apm.9@bigpond.net.au

Relay for Life 2015
Preparations are well underway for ‘Relay for Life’ 2015. The

. .t : event will be held in Yarrawonga at the ].C Lowe Oval (The
.this is Re'ay For Life Grove) from Saturday 14t to Sunday 15" November. If you
U would like to be involved in some way or have any queries get
4 in touch with Sam Ridley via email ridleys@bigpond.net.au or
g ( '3,':_ check out the facebook page or http://www.relayforlife.org.au/
A committee meeting will be held on Wednesday August 5t at
6.00pm at Burkes Hotel. More details will be included as the
event builds.

[

Yarra-Mul Basketball Association - Season 2 - 2015 Registration-ALL PLAYERS!

All players who wish to play junior basketball or Aussie Hoops next season, registration is now open on our website. Please
register at www.foxsportspulse.com then click on Basketball/Victoria-Country/Yarrawonga Mulwala Basketball Association.
Once on our website click on the “Register Now for Domestic Basketball” or “Aussie Hoops” icon to take you to the registration
form- payment is required by credit card or Visa debit card at the time of registering. Past and new players most welcome.

Age Groups as follows:- Under 10s born in the years 2006 - 2007 Under 12s born in the years 2004 - 2005 Under 14s born in the
years 2002-2003. 16 & Under born in the years 1999 - 2001. Adult competition will start up again Sept/Oct-registration will not be
required until then.

Junior Fees-$61.00 per player (if you have already registered in season one) & $99.00 per player (if you have not played this year-
includes BVC Insurance). Fees for any late entries will be $71.00 & $109.00-late entries cannot be guaranteed a position. Any
family with 3 or more children playing junior-do not register online, but contact Amanda Wheaton wheaton@iinet.net.au for

family discount (excludes counting family members in Aussie Hoops). Aussie Hoops Fees- $74.00 first time participant and
$50.00 for return participants. Please see website for nights of play — changes have been made to U14 girls and Grade one Aussie
Hoops girl’s nights. All age level teams will be advertised in the Chronicle Wednesday 5% August, 2015. Season commences week
of Monday 10" August, 2015. Any Parents wishing to coach a team, your interest is most welcome and fill in the appropriate area
when registering. All players must be registered by 23rd July, 2015 to secure your position.

If anyone has any enquiries call Robynne Cope/Sarah Conway (under 10 boys), Karen Mullarvey (under 10 girls), Kate Forge
(under 12 and 14 girls) Yvonne DeOlivera (under 14 boys), Jim Gillies/Murray Tempany (under 16 mixed) or e-mail
yarramulbasketball@gmail.com
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Introduce your baby to the rhythm and

a sound of language at Mulwala Library
. W“‘i
i : 10.30-11.30am
: 15 July 2015

) 22 July 2015
29 July 2015
n & 5 August 2015
Baby Bounce is a four week, interactive, ‘ o
early literacy program for ) \ y

0-12 month old babies and their carers.
Sessions require one lap per baby so please
invite extra helpers if you have twins or

y.

triplets. A
BRINGAP;A;YRUG Kings'ean be made when visiting
Mulwala Liirary, by calling (03) 5744 3439
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YOUR LOCAL BAKER

Mid Winter Scone Drive
All funds raised will go toward End of Year School Fete

Winter is well and truly with us, providing the perfect opportunity to raise much-needed funds. Over
the years Bakers Delight has assisted many organisations in their fundraising efforts by supplying
delicious, mouth watering products. So for something a little different to ease the winter blues we
thought SCONES! Fresh baked, preservative free and 5 scrumptious flavours to choose from.
(Plain, Date, Choc Chip Mud, Berry & White Choc and Cheese & Chive there's something there to
please everyone). Our scones freeze well and make an ideal easy snack warm or cold for the kids
after school or your mid morning tea break.

For every 4 pack of scones purchased $2 will be raised to help support the end of year school fete.

Please return your completed forms and monies to school by Monday 27" of July and your scones
will be delivered on Thursday 30" July.

Thanking you all in anticipation of your support.
Regards

Parents and Friends Committee and Bakers Delight.
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RJ Shield Chess Tournament

Yarrawonga

Sunday 26™ July

Time: 12:45pm to 5:00pm
YARRAWONGA COLLEGE PREP-12, SECONDARY CAMPUS
SENIOR STUDY CENTRE
PINNEGAR ST ENTRANCE
Cost: $25 per player

A TOURNAMENT FOR EVERYONE

The RJ Shield events are the longest running series of junior chess tournaments in Australia. They
were first started by Hilda O'Callaghan in 1994 and known simply as "Novice Tournaments". They
were later named after legendary International Master and former Australian Chess Champion,
Robert Jamieson. Robert is still involved with these events; if you start playing in RJ Shield's you
might just be lucky enough to meet him one day!

Come along for a fun day of competition chess, whether you’re an established player or a novice,
this is the tournament for you. Learn new skills, meet new friends and even gain a chess ranking,
or better the one you have.

Age divisions, under 8’s, under 10’s, under 12’s, under 14’s and OPEN (14YRS TO ADULT)
Trophies awarded in all age divisions.

An additional trophy is award to the best girl in each division.

Certificates are awarded to each player, ranging from participation to high distinction.

Please register online at www.rjshield.com/yarrawonga - click on ENTER. Any difficulties
call Karen 0437176769 and | will be happy to help.

Cost is $25.00 per player.

Please ARRIVE BETWEEN 12.30pm to 12.45pm so we can register names and start the
tournament at 1.00pm.

There are only fifty places available so get in early and don’t miss out.
Coffee, tea, cold drinks and snacks are available for purchase on the day.

This tournament is run by Chess Kids Australia in conjunction with YCP-12 Community Workshop,
all proceeds, after costs, will be donated to the workshop for materials and supplies.
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